
December 27, 2017 

 Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. 
 

 

Notice of Parking Restrictions on Roof Level Parking Lot, P4 Main Building, Tokyo 

International Airport (Haneda), due to Parking Expansion 

 

 

Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. is scheduled to commence construction work to expand the 

P4 Main Building Parking Lot in February 2018. Due to this work, the use of the roof level of 

the P4 Main Building Parking Lot will be restricted from Tuesday, January 9, 2018. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this will cause to our parking lot patrons, but respectfully 

seek their understanding and cooperation. 

Congestion is expected at Haneda Airport, as well as the roads around the airport and in the 

parking lots during busy periods such as the summer season. Passengers and other airport 

patrons are strongly encouraged to use public transport as much as possible. 

 

Duration of Restrictions: Tuesday, January 9, 2018 – Around April 2019 (to be confirmed) 

 

Map of Restrictions: 
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Inquiries (9:00–17:30 weekdays): 
Facilities Section, Facilities Operation Division, Passenger Terminal Operations 

Department  
Japan Airport Terminal Co., Ltd. 

Tel: (03) 5757-8230 
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